
 
 

 
 
July 3, 2024 
 
Alder. Mollie Jones, Chairperson 
Public Works and Services Committee 
Racine, WI 
 
Dear Alder Jones: 
 
On Wednesday, July 3, 2024 at 2:00pm (local time), the Department of Public Works received 
bids for Contract 2024165 – Sidewalk Replacement and submits the same for your approval.  
The following bids were received: 
 

2024 Sidewalk Replacement - Bid Results 
Contractor Bid 

A.W. Oakes & Son, Inc $809,083.36
Forward $999,910.04

LaLonde Contractors, Inc $1,257,514.64
 
A.W. Oakes & Son, Inc. submitted the lowest bid in the amount of $809,083.36. The engineer’s 
estimate for the project was $900,000.00. This is a Racine Works Program project. Staff 
recommends that the contract be awarded to A.W. Oakes & Son, Inc based on the bid results 
shown above. 
 
Funding for this work is available in the following account: 
 
Org-Obj 40104 57515 Sidewalk Assessment:  $765,583.36 
 
Org-Obj 45040 57515 Sidewalks: $43,500.00 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ara P. Molitor, P.E. 
DPW – City Engineer 
 
Cc: Mayor Cory Mason 
 Jim Sullivan  
 Kathleen Fischer 
 John Rooney 

Ron Pritzlaff 
Jon Dragotta 

 
 

John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 
     Ron J. Pritzlaff, P.E. 

Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 
 

Ara P. Molitor, P.E. 
City Engineer 
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